
  

  23H2 White’s Path, Suite 2, South Yarmouth, MA 02664 

774-722-1812   www.cvecinc.org    
 
 
 
 

10.2.19 
 

RE: Extension of the CVEC Round 1 Adder for FY21 at continued reduced rate 

Dear Administrator, 
 
 

FY19 has been a noteworthy year for the Cape & Vineyard Electric Cooperative with the completion of 
seven Round 3 PV projects on member municipal roofs, successful negotiations with developers for 
twenty-one more PV projects in CVEC’s PV/Storage Initiative Round 4, the launching of CVEC’s 
PV/Storage Initiative Round 5, and CVEC’s facilitating municipal member’s acquirement of grant-based 
electric vehicles and charging stations. We are proud to report that at by June 30, 2019, CVEC had 
provided over $13,000,000 in savings to our participants. Adding over 25 PV projects through Rounds 4 
& 5 will not only boost the current $3,000,000 saved yearly by our towns in electric costs, it will also help 
shore up CVEC’s operations funding. 

However, in reviewing the budget for FY22 at the March 2019 Board meeting, CVEC’s Board of 
Directors determined that to keep CVEC as productive and ground-breaking as it has been in this last 
year, it is premature to eliminate the Round 1 Adder. Thus, the Board voted to request the extension of the 
Round 1 Adder, again at the reduced rate of $0.0025.  

To facilitate the extension, the following clause exists in the Round 1 Operational Adder Memorandum of 
Agreement signed by all of you last year: 

 

A template one-year extension letter is included as Exhibit A. Also included as Exhibit B are the 
projected effects on all participants.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me with questions or concerns. 

The appreciation of CVEC’s work, shown through town support, is critical to CVEC’s success.  With 
continued member support, CVEC can build on current successes and provide further benefits to our 
community.  

Sincerely, 

Liz Argo 
Manager 
Cape & Vineyard Electric Cooperative, Inc. 
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EXHIBIT A 
 

Template Letter to Extend CVEC Agreement 

 
Dear President Cakounes, 

The Town of                      wishes to extend the Memorandum of Agreement for the Round One 
Operational Administrative Adder previously agreed to on or before March 2017. The Adder 
paid to CVEC for management of the Round 1 projects will continue to be $0.0025 per kilowatt 
hour of production. The extension for the Memorandum of Agreement for the Round One 
Operational Administrative Adder of $0.0025 is to be for one year with the duration extending 
from July 1, 2020 through June 30, 2021.   
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EXHIBIT B 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


